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   Grand Secretary Newsletter
Issue 2009/16  

25 September 2009  

Please do not reply to this newsletter. See the bottom of this e-mail for the Grand Secretary's contact

information.

In this Issue

Ritual Book Reprint

 

Ritual Book Reprint

As we are now low on stocks of the blue Ritual Book we need to do a reprint. This

provides us the opportunity to correct any typing errors or spelling mistakes that may exist

in the current version.

If you are aware of any of these can you advise Grand Lodge Office by email to

editor@freemasons.co.nz or by phone 04 385 6622.

However, before doing so, please check that the book in which this error occurs is the

current version which is the 2004 Reprint of the 1991 Revision. This is easily

determined by looking at the inside cover page which should show the words "Reprinted

2004" directly above the printing company's name.

Please get these changes to us as soon as possible.

 

Laurence Milton

laurencem@freemasons.co.nz

Grand Secretary 

Freemasons New Zealand 

+64 4 385 6622
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Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand

Freemason magazine? 
Click here to request a copy

or get the PDF version online here.

Freemasons NZ
http://www.freemasons.co.nz

The Freemasons Charity
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/

Follow us on Facebook

http://www.facebook.com/pages/

Freemasons-New-

Zealand/128010068994
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